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28th  March 2024 

Dear Uphall Family, 

We would like to wish all of our families a wonderful Easter break and 

look forward to hearing about the celebrations that will be taking 

place for our families celebrating Easter, Eid and Vaisakhi. 

It’s been another exciting week at Planet Uphall.  As many of you will 

be aware, we hosted a number of visitors to our school on Tuesday.  

They came from the London Boroughs of Lewisham, Southwark, Sutton, 

Bexley and Waltham Forest and they visited classes to look at dialogic 

teaching.  Dialogic teaching is where we focus on developing quality 

talk with our students to develop their critical thinking skills and support 

them in all areas of their learning.  They were very impressed with all of 

the students, staff and parents that they spoke to and described our 

school as such a “happy place”.  I was in Year 2 this morning and was 

so impressed with the quality of children’s writing – the teacher 

explained that this was to do with the quality of talk that had been 

taking place. 

We will be looking forward to welcoming some other visitors next term – 

from Ofsted!  I’m sure that our wonderful students, staff and parents will 

impress them too!   

Have a lovely Easter break and see you all on the 15th. 

Dr. K. Atwal  

Principal Leader of Learning 
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Article 24 (health and health services)  

Every child has the right to the best possible health. Governments must provide good 

quality health care, clean water, nutritious food, and a clean environment and education 

on health and well-being so that children can stay healthy. Richer countries must help 

poorer countries achieve this. 

Article 27 (adequate standard of living)  

Every child has the right to the best possible health. Governments must provide good 

quality health care, clean water, nutritious food, and a clean environment and education 

on health and well-being so that children can stay healthy. Richer countries must help 

poorer countries achieve this. 
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Easter Sunday is an important festival for 

Christians. It culminates the holy week. 

Easter Sunday is celebrated with joy and 

delight across the Christian community. It 

commemorates the resurrection of Jesus 

Christ. Churches are filled with flowers, and 

there are special hymns and songs. But not 

all Easter customs are Christian; some, such 

as the Easter Bunny, are pagan in origin. 

History of Easter 

Easter commemorates the resurrection of 

Jesus Christ. It is the last day of the Holy 

Week, consisting of several days — each 

with its significance. These include:  

Palm Sunday: commemorating when Jesus 

entered Jerusalem 

Holy Thursday: commemorating the Last 

Supper and washing of feet  

Good Friday: commemorating Jesus' 

crucifixion and death 

Easter Sunday: commemorating the 

resurrection of Jesus 

The colorful Easter eggs you might 

decorate with your family are actually 

symbols of new life and rebirth. Ancient 

Christian communities in Mesopotamia 

would stain eggs red to represent the 

blood of Christ, which was shed at the 

crucifixion.  The eggs also signify the 

empty tomb of Jesus. 

As for the Easter bunny, its origins are not 

necessarily rooted in Christianity. The 

exact origins of the Easter rabbit are 

unclear. However, since ancient times, 

the hare has been said to represent 

rebirth. 
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https://costofliving.redbridge.gov.uk/ 

https://costofliving.redbridge.gov.uk/
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Uphall Reception’s 

Easter Bonnet Parade 

Reception held their Easter Bonnet Parade around the school this 

week.  There were some beautiful hats as you can see 
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The Uphall family enjoyed raising 

money for Comic Relief last week by 

having a penalty shootout for years 4 

to 6 and wearing something red on 

Friday 15th March to mark Red Nose 

Day.  Please see photos. 

  

A big well done to the students who 

scored 2 penalties out of a possible 3 

and to everyone who took part in the 

penalty shootout during lunchtime.  

A big thank you to the football and 

dodge ball coaches for supporting 

the penalty shootout and standing 

in goal. 

  

All students who participated were 

awarded certificates and prizes.   

The school look forward to organising 

more fundraising events in the future. 

 

Update . . . 
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Nursery 30 96.08% 

R Begum 93.10% 

1 Khan 95.52% 

2 Morgan 96.43% 

3 Sath 97.60% 

4 Rahman 96.01% 

5 Osei 99.33% 

6 Rahman 100.00% 

To all the children celebrating this week and during 

the Easter Holiday.  

From 24rd March to 14th April 2024 

Have a great birthday! 
 

Please remember that the Government 

expected level of attendance is 96%.  The 

overall attendance level for last week was 

92.46% - please help us to improve that by 

ensuring that your child only stays at home if 

s/he is very unwell.  A mild cough or cold is 

not a reason for them to stay at home.  

Please also ensure that your child arrives 

punctually in the mornings – school begins 

at 8.50 a.m., the gates close at 8.55, and if 

your child arrives after that time, they will be 

marked as late. 

Routine medical appointments should be 

made outside of school time or during 

school holidays. 

 

 

 

 

School Hall available for 

Hire for all your           

 

o 

 

upcoming 

 

 

 

 

Events! 

 

o 

 For more information call or email: 

 

o 

 

020 8478 2993 

o 

 
(sbrown@uphallprimary.co.uk) 

for school hire enquiry. 

o 

 


